

Reading

Task 1

Bumpy is great!

Read the blog entry. Some words are missing. Choose the best word (A, B or C) for each gap(1–6). Put your answers in the boxes. There is an example (0) at the beginning.

Hi everybody,

Today I want to talk about Bumpy.

For those of you who don't (0) who Bumpy is, Bumpy is a YouTuber who (1) computer game videos to earn money and uploads them to YouTube. Currently he has (2) two million viewers!

I really like Bumpy and every video he uploads to YouTube. I get really excited (3)I can't wait to see what he gets up to.

I think Bumpy is really funny and happy. His computer game character is a cat. I think he is a great YouTuber because he is very original and always thinks of new (4) to try in the game.

He is great for kids as he plays no war games and he uses (5) bad language.

So (6) you are a kid who likes computer games YOU'LL LOVE BUMPY!!!

0 **A know** **B ask** **C say**

1 **A watches** **B buys** **C makes**

2 **A over** **B only** **C lost**

3 **A or** **B but** **C because**

4 **A computers** **B ideas** **C information**

5 **A lots of** **B no** **C quite**

6 **A if** **B now** **C finally**

Write your answers here.

0	1	2	3	4	5	6
A						

Task 2

Bears in the neighbourhood

Read the story. Choose the correct answer (A, B or C). Write your answers in the boxes. There is an example (0) at the beginning.

I saw a YouTube video showing a man who is working on his car in front of his garage when suddenly a bear shows up and enters the garage. The man does not get out of there as fast as he can but pulls out his phone and starts making a film of the bear while shouting at it.

The bear tries to hit the man several times and eventually goes out the door and around the corner. Thankfully, no one gets hurt, but it's silly that the man doesn't run away but wants to record the animal and share the experience with the world.

In my childhood I grew up in the Muskoka woods of Ontario, Canada. Black bears were a regular part of life, but we were taught always to stay clear and mind our own business. We sometimes saw one among the trees in the distance while walking down the road to catch the school bus.

Every year there were tales of neighbouring houses that hungry bears broke into in springtime. One night, when I was around 10, two crying teenage girls ran to us. They lived two houses away. They were on their own that evening and while they were sitting in their living room, they looked up and discovered a bear entering the room.

The girls were smart enough to want to save themselves first so they escaped through the bathroom window and ran to my home, where they spent the night. When my dad went over in the morning, he saw that the bear destroyed the kitchen furniture and the fridge.

0 Where is the man repairing his car?

A Near his garage.

B In the garage.

C In the forest.

1 Where does the bear walk into?

A The house.

B The pool.

C The garage.

2 What does the man do with the bear?

A He hits it.

B He films it.

C He catches it.

3 Why is this situation unusual?

A The bear is friendly.

B The bear gets hurt.

C The man doesn't run away.

4 Why did the writer often meet bears?

A He grew up in a forest.

B His father worked in a zoo.

C He often went to the circus.

5 Why did bears enter houses in spring?

A They were lonely.

B They looked for food.

C They were cold.

6 Who asked for help one evening?

A Business people.

B Neighbours.

C Tourists.

7 What did the bear break?

A The window.

B The sofa.

C The fridge.

Write your answers here.

0	1	2	3	4	5	6	7
A							

Listening

Task 1

Where are they?

You will hear short dialogues. Listen and decide: where are the people? Choose the right place from the list (A to J). Use only 7 places. Write your answers in the boxes. There is an example (0) at the beginning.

Now read the list. You have 30 seconds.

Places

A Friend's house

B Beach

C Lookout tower

D Toy shop

E School yard

F An old castle

G Forest

H Classroom

I Sailing boat

J Concert

Write your answers here.

0	1	2	3	4	5	6	7
J							

Task 2

Rocky Mountain trip

John is talking about an unlucky trip. Listen and finish the sentences with the correct answer(A, B or C). Write your answers in the boxes. There is an example (0) at the beginning. Now read the sentences. You have 90 seconds.

Example:

0 They wanted to...

A sleep in the forest.

B buy a new tent.

C travel by bicycle.

1 The weather was...

A sunny and clear.

B good for hiking.

C bad from the first day.

4 The shops were closed because...

A it was a bank holiday.

B the weather was bad.

C the owners were ill.

2 On the first night they...

A slept well.

B were cold.

C left the tent.

5 They could NOT...

A stay in the hotel.

B talk to each other.

C get home on time.

3 The second day they...

A drove through a small town.

B entered a campground.

C did not camp outside.

6 They liked...

A the food they ate.

B the small shops.

C the people in the town.

Write your answers here.

0	1	2	3	4	5	6
A						